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Oregon’s vote-by-mail has worked successfully and needs to remain in place. Vote-

by-mail allows an  avenue of accessibility for persons who might otherwise be unable 

to travel to a voting location to exercise their due right to have a voice. By the way, I 

have more faith in a mailed ballot than I do a voting machine. 


